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   “Your loving care is a 
precious help to the old. 
Your clear witness is a help 
and encouragement to us 
all.”  --Pope John Paul II to 
caregivers; Perth, Australia;
1986

Caregiving is pro-life!

   “Even those who ask to die do 
not always do so because of their 
suffering; for many, their request 
is actually a call for help out of 
their loneliness and their sense of 
being a burden to others.”
--Catholic Organization for Life and 
Family, Canadian Conference of 
Catholic Bishops, 2005
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